
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

June 11, 1958 

Mr. Robert Fox 
Kellahin & Fox 
P.O. Box 1713 
Santa F e , New Mexico 

Dear M r . Fox: 

On behalf of your client, Amerada Petroleum Corporation, 
we enclose two copies of Order R-1190 issued June 10, 1958, by the 
Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1436, which was heard on 
May 6th at Santa Fe before an examiner. 

V e r y truly yours, 

A. h . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 



P. O. BOX 2 0 4 0 

June 5,1958 

Mr. Dan Nutter 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Nutter: 

Attached hereto are the structure maps you requested i n Case 
No. 14-36 held on May 6, 1958. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

R. S. Christie 
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